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Ignorance = Spiritual Ambush 

Ephesians 6:12 (ESV) For we do not wrestle against flesh and blood, 
but against the rulers, against the authorities, against the cosmic 
powers over this present darkness, against the spiritual forces of 
evil in the heavenly places.

Hebrews 11:1-3 (MSG) “The fundamental fact of existence is that this 
trust in God, this faith, is the firm foundation under everything that 
makes life worth living. It’s our handle on what we can’t see. The act 
of faith is what distinguished our ancestors, set them above the 
crowd. By faith, we see the world called into existence by God’s word, 
what we see created by what we don’t see.” 

Hebrews 2:14-18 (MSG) Since the children are made of flesh and blood, 
it’s logical that the Savior took on flesh and blood in order to 
rescue them by his death. By embracing death, taking it into himself, 
he destroyed the Devil’s hold on death and freed all who cower through 
life, scared to death of death. It’s obvious, of course, that he 
didn’t go to all this trouble for angels. It was for people like us, 
children of Abraham. That’s why he had to enter into every detail of 
human life. Then, when he came before God as high priest to get rid of 
the people’s sins, he would have already experienced it all himself—
all the pain, all the testing—and would be able to help where help was 
needed.

Matthew 4:1-11 (ESV) Then Jesus was led up by the Spirit into the 
wilderness to be tempted by the devil. And after fasting forty days 
and forty nights, he was hungry. And the tempter came and said to him, 
“If you are the Son of God, command these stones to become loaves of 
bread.” But he answered, “It is written, “‘Man shall not live by bread 
alone, but by every word that comes from the mouth of God.’” Then the 
devil took him to the holy city and set him on the pinnacle of the 
temple and said to him, “If you are the Son of God, throw yourself 
down, for it is written, “‘He will command his angels concerning you,’ 
and “‘On their hands they will bear you up,  lest you strike your foot 
against a stone.’” Jesus said to him, “Again it is written, ‘You shall 
not put the Lord your God to the test.’” Again, the devil took him to 
a very high mountain and showed him all the kingdoms of the world and 
their glory. And he said to him, “All these I will give you, if you 
will fall down and worship me.” Then Jesus said to him, “Be gone, 
Satan! For it is written, “‘You shall worship the Lord your God and 
him only shall you serve.’” Then the devil left him, and behold, 
angels came and were ministering to him.



How do we develop an awareness of spiritual warfare?

1. Spiritual warfare can happen when we are isolated. 

Matthew 4:1,2,3a (ESV) “Then Jesus was led up by the Spirit into the 
wilderness to be tempted by the devil…” And after fasting forty days 
and forty nights, he was hungry. And the tempter came… 

2. Spiritual warfare can happen when we are hungry or tired.

Matthew 4:2,3 (ESV) “And after fasting forty days and forty nights, he 
was hungry. And the tempter came and said to him, “If you are the Son 
of God, command these stones to become loaves of bread.”

3. Spiritual warfare can happen when we are insecure or caught off 
guard.

Genesis 3:1-3 (MSG) “The serpent was clever, more clever than any wild 
animal God had made. He spoke to the Woman: “Do I understand that God 
told you not to eat from any tree in the garden?” The Woman said to 
the serpent, “Not at all. We can eat from the trees in the garden. 
It’s only about the tree in the middle of the garden that God said, 
‘Don’t eat from it; don’t even touch it or you’ll die.’” The serpent 
told the Woman, “You won’t die. God knows that the moment you eat from 
that tree, you’ll see what’s really going on. You’ll be just like God, 
knowing everything, ranging all the way from good to evil.”

1 Corinthians 14:33 (NKJV) “For God is not the author of confusion but 
of peace,” God does not bring confusion. 

2 Timothy 1:7 (ESV) “For God gave us a spirit not of fear but of power 
and love and self-control.” 

4. Spiritual warfare is 1 v. 1.

How do we identify the areas we are most susceptible to experiencing 
spiritual warfare? 

1. Be honest with God.
 
Psalm 139:23-24 (ESV) “Search me, O God, and know my heart! Try me and 
know my thoughts! And see if there be any grievous way in me, and lead 
me in the way everlasting!”

2. Be honest with ourselves. 

Romans 7:15 (ESV) For I do not understand my own actions. For I do not 
do what I want, but I do the very thing I hate.



3. Be in community with others. 

Hebrews 10:24-25 (ESV) And let us consider how to stir up one another 
to love and good works, not neglecting to meet together, as is the 
habit of some, but encouraging one another, and all the more as you 
see the Day drawing near.

I Peter 5:8-11 (MSG) Keep a cool head. Stay alert. The Devil is poised 
to pounce, and would like nothing better than to catch you napping. 
Keep your guard up. You’re not the only ones plunged into these hard 
times. It’s the same with Christians all over the world. So keep a 
firm grip on the faith. The suffering won’t last forever. It won’t be 
long before this generous God who has great plans for us in Christ—
eternal and glorious plans they are!—will have you put together and on 
your feet for good. He gets the last word; yes, he does. 

Where am I most vulnerable to spiritual warfare? 


